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I am in full support of this bill. As a daughter of a retired veteran of the US Army, I 

believe that all retired veterans should be exempt from paying state taxes on their 

retirement income. They served our country, we should take care of them in every 

way possible. I fully support veterans because I know first hand the sacrifices they 

make and the time away from their families. I know that an exemption would be 

appreciated by my dad as he lives his retirement years of life.  


